
Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, May 26, 2023 1 :09 PM 
'guppy57383@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
Docket No. 20220185-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03389-2023 

Attachments: Docket No 20220185-WS20230525_ 12225509.pdf 

Tracking: Recipient 

'guppy57383@gmail.com' 

Consumer Contact 

Good Afternoon , Mr. Joe Parisi 

Delivery 

Delivered: 5/26/2023 1 :09 PM 

We will be placing your attached comments in consumer correspondence in Docket 20220185-WS and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

J-{onaWana 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Joe Parisi <guppy57383@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 12:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket NO 20220185-WS-CANNOT OPEN ATTACHMENT-CONTACTED SENDER 

Attached are my concerns for a rate increase 

Joe Parisi 
guppy57383@gmail.com 
K04HZD 

1 



Application for a limited alternative rate increase in Marion County by 

East Marion Utilities, LLC 

D O C KE T N 0. 2 0 2 2 0 1 8 5 - W S 

Name_,.~~~=-=--=...l,e,__~~~.._"'\_~_l).,_N....;.....€=--~L...1-L-~.:..:.......Cl-S~) __ _ 

Address _7-'--q-+-=a___.,(\__,\.Jt,,,,t.6___._l ....lll.,~D,.L.)1'1.._~____._, __ Q.t~B-=~LLU~:.,___--
st\ v QA ':¼ g.,m>a-< \ L Y-i't'6'rl 

To submit your comm= about this docket to the Florida Public Service 

Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ or employee of the 
PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that 
Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying 
to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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